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October 2018 
 
Dear Teague Families, 
 
I would like to welcome all families to Teague Middle School. We currently have 1387 
students enrolled at Teague and we encourage each family to become an active member 
of our school. Please consider becoming a dividend/volunteer and walk with us in 
supporting the academic and behavioral needs of all students. Your past willingness to 
become a dividend and volunteer at Teague has allowed us to open the PBS Spirit store, 
provide extra support and tutoring in math and recognize the great work of our staff. 
We welcome you to join us in helping in the media center, monitoring the hallways and 
teaming with us to oversee the lunches. Your presence on our campus will serve to 
ensure that our students have a vast array of role models to emulate. 
 
I want to thank each of you for your patience as we finalize the hiring of highly qualified 
teachers. It is the expectation that our students are provided quality instruction and that 
we continue to work toward ensuring that all students acquire the knowledge, skills, and 
attitudes to be productive citizens. The Institute of Innovation @ Teague Middle School, 
will cultivate future ready graduates through a professional, collaborative environment 
in which all teachers inspire students to be creative and innovative learners. 
 
Please be reminded that no students should be on campus unsupervised prior to 8:50 
AM each day. Since students often need a safe place to begin the day before the 
traditional school hours and to end the day awaiting parent arrival. We have partnered 
with the SCPS Kids Zone to provide a before and after school program for all interested 
students. There is a nominal weekly fee associated with this program. Each student 
attending will receive a snack, homework assistance and enrichment activities. Details 
can be found on the Teague website. Teague will offer a structured tutoring program 
that addresses the needs of specific subject areas, beginning November 6. Contact Ms. 
Argrett, Dean of Students with questions regarding tutoring. 
 
Please review the important dates below and access the Teague website for details 
about each of these opportunities. 
 
Important Dates 
Oct. 18: Band Concert – Teague Gym, 7 PM 
Oct. 23 – 30: Red Ribbon Week 
Oct. 26: 8th Grade Band Students perform at LBHS Football game 
Nov. 13: Teach-In (Please contact Ms. Argrett if you would like to present to a class) 
Nov. 6-8: Grade 6 visits the Holocaust Museum 
Nov. 19 – 23: No School – Thanksgiving 
Dec. TBD: Science/Technology Night 
Dec. TBD: Q2 Exams (See Teague website for details) 
Dec. 6: Winter Band Concert – Teague 7 PM 
Dec. 17: Chorus Concert @ Annunciation Church 7 PM 
Dec. 18 - 20: Early Release @ 1:50 
Dec. 21 – Jan. 4: Winter Break 
Jan. 7: Classes Resume 
 
Respectfully, 

Debra Abbott 
Principal 
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